
 GDB       Consultancy Inc  

Engineering Consultancy Service 

 

760 LAURENTIAN DRIVE, UNIT 18, BURLINGTON, ONTARIO L7N 0A4 
PHONE: 416 388 9743, EMAIL: birju@gdbconsultancy.com 

 

                                                                                                                                     September 15, 2022 

 

To, 

City of Guelph 

City Clerk Office 

 

Subject:   Proposed Restaurant “Popeyes”  

                  80 Woodlawn Road, Guelph 

                   

 

With this letter, we are proposing to approve variance to allow restaurant named “Popeyes” use within 
single unit building located at 80 Woodlawn road, Guelph.  

Online application has signed application and Architectural drawings uploaded  

Please contact our office if you have any question or comment. 

 

Yours truly 

 

Birju Bhavsar  


